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HB 3798 STAFF MEASURE SUMMARY
House Committee On Emergency Management, General
Government, and Veterans

Prepared By: Beverly Anderson, LPRO Analyst
Sub-Referral To: Joint Committee On Ways and Means
Meeting Dates: 3/27, 4/3

WHAT THE MEASURE DOES:
The measure requires the Department of Public Safety Standards and Training to collaborate with the State Fire
Marshall to deliver training to emergency responders on responding to lithium-ion battery and electric vehicle
fires. Appropriates $1 million in general funds to deliver the training beginning July 1, 2025.

ISSUES DISCUSSED:

EFFECT OF AMENDMENT:
No amendment.

BACKGROUND:
Currently the Oregon State Fire Marshall provides online trainings, presentations, and resources for first
responders and the public on Li-Ion batteries and electrical vehicle fires.


